Subject: ENERGY STAR Computer Program: Version 5.2 Clarification

This message contains graphics. If you do not see the graphics, click here to view.

h ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
LEARN M O RE AT program, helps us all save money and protect our environment

through enargy efficient products and practices. For more
energystar.gov ;

information, visit energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Computer Manufacturer or Other Interested Party:

This message is a nofice of the attached final clarification to the ENERGY STAR Version 5.2 Computer
specification. This memorandum will be accessible from the ENERGY STAR website in the coming days.

As noted upon EPA's proposal of this clarification, EPA will work with stakeholders as part of the Version 6.0
specification development effort to ensure the structure of the requirement remains appropriate.

Please contact computers@eneraystar.gov with questions, and thank you for your support of the ENERGY STAR
program.
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